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Dear Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Parents                      3rd December 2024 
 
 

KS2 Carol Service Arrangements – Tuesday 17th December 2024 
 
Carol Service Rehearsal – Tuesday 17th December in the afternoon 
    
As in previous years, we will be holding an afternoon rehearsal for KS2 at Christ Church, Waterside 
during the afternoon of Tuesday 17th December and we have hired coaches to take all the children to 
the church after lunch.   

We ask that all KS2 children are collected directly from Christ Church, Waterside after the 
rehearsal.   

 Parents with children only in KS2 should collect at 3.15pm   

 Parents with EYFS/ KS1 children should collect them from school promptly at 3.15pm and 
then get the church as close to 3.25pm as they can safely do so. 

 
Evening Carol Service – Tuesday 17th December, 6pm – 7pm 
 
We are delighted that this year's carol service will be held at Christ Church, Waterside in Chesham, 
kindly supported by Rev. Darren Dalton.   All KS2 children should arrive between 5.30pm-5.50pm 
wearing full school uniform.  The children will be met at the main church door and parents should 
make their way around the back of the church into the kitchen where the PSA will kindly be selling 
Christmas refreshments. It is a dark pathway around the back of the church, so I would advise 
bringing a torch.     

We ask that all KS2 take part in this celebration of Christmas.  Please complete the permission form – 
link to google form. 

If your child learns an instrument and would like to perform during the Carol Service, then please 
indicate this on the google form, including the instrument and the name of the piece of music they 
would like to perform.   They must bring their sheet music and instrument to both the rehearsal and 
the Carol Service. 

At the end of the Carol Service, the children will be dismissed class by class and we thank you in 
advance for your patience.   

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8 to cover the cost of coach hire and this is 
incorporated into the Christmas Fund which is available to pay online via SchoolMoney.  

 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Birley 
 

 

 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/dZErcNwwcw6tb3S66

